

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting - February 2011

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:06am at Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference Room.

Four new members were present at today's meeting.

We are beginning to receive information on a number of Rally's that are happening in the Northwest section of North America. The Washington State Rally has been extended to include the addition of 'On-Site' Registration. This rally is being held in Olympia, Washington, Aug 25 – 27. More information can be found at www.WAstateHOGrally.com.

We still have Officer Positions open. Some people have applied and the current officers will be meeting in a "Closed-Door" meeting following this meeting to discuss those names that have been presented to us to date. The process for selecting new officers in the Vancouver Chapter of H.O.G. is that there are no elections. Everyone is appointed upon approval of the Sponsoring Dealer and the current officers. If you or someone you know is interested in filling one of the officer positions that are open (Assistant Director, Secretary, Treasurer, Public Relations), please contact Vern Bye, Director.

Every year, Sharon Shultz, our Photographer and Historian, has produced a DVD of all the pictures taken during the year by the members of the Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter. The DVD for 2010 is now available for purchasing. The cost is \$10.00. The proceeds go to the creation of the DVD and the surplus goes toward a charity. We will be showing this DVD at the meeting once we work out the logistics of the sound system here in the Conference Centre. As Sharon was unable to attend today's meeting, if you are interested in purchasing one of these DVD's, please see Chris after the meeting regarding the purchase of these DVD's. Prepayment for these DVD's is required.

Sharon has a small problem. She receives all of the pictures that you have taken at the end of the season. Sharon asks that you please send them to her throughout the year (when you take the pictures). Please indicate what ride you were on at the time the picture was taken; also, who is in the picture, and where the picture was taken. Sharon adds music to the pictures, which is very time consuming. She can do a better job, if she does not receive all of the pictures at the end of the year.

Sherri (Trev Deeley Motorcycles representative) spoke on behalf of the store.

- The Garage Party, which is scheduled for Thursday, March 12, 2011, is open to women only who have never been on a motorcycle before or are new riders.
- The Service Department is offering 10% off all parts and labour on factory scheduled services. Next month it will be 5% off.
- The Sales Department is offering NO down payment, NO Monthly payment, NO interest for 90 days on all remaining new 2010 models. This offer expires Feb 15, 2011. Also, they are offering a \$2500 performance customization package with the purchase of qualifying 2010 motorcycles.